CcOorl.

LLOYD' S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
KOBE .

17th April, 1937.

Dear Sir,

s.s. "ERIE MARU" and s.S. "CLXE@DMARU"

T enclose herewlith a tpanslation of a letter received
from Messrs. Nanyo Kaiun Kabushiki Kaisha, the Owners of the
above vessels, from which you will note that they do not desire
to continue their classification in the Society's Register Book.

The vessels' Certificates of Classification are
returnéd herewith for cancellation.

Yours &c.




